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New Fieldhouse Monument Revealed 

For Immediate Release 

Date: November 16, 2018 

As progress on the Fieldhouse continues, we are happy to announce the completion of the 

Hononegah Indian Monument. This beautiful monument, seen on the south side of the 

Fieldhouse directly in front of the main entrance, is a gorgeous addition to our school grounds.  

We are thankful to Mid-States Concrete for their donation of the custom-etched Indian head used 

in the monument. Their donation shows the commitment of our amazing partners and alumni. 

We are excited to have so many great HCHS alumni, working on the Fieldhouse. 

We invite you to join us for the unveiling of the new Indian monument on Monday, November 

19 at 11 am. This open media time is a great opportunity to take photographs of the beautiful 

monument and interview the people who have made this monument and the entire Fieldhouse a 

reality for our students, staff, families, and community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 

Contact: Dr. Kim Suedbeck, Assistant Superintendent, 815-624-5014 

About Hononegah Community High School District 
Hononegah is a public school district in Rockton, Illinois, located between Rockford and the southern border of 

Wisconsin.  The District serves over 2,100 students from the towns of Rockton, Roscoe, Shirland, and parts of South 

Beloit. The District provides an inspiring and challenging educational experience that promotes reflective critical 

thinking, civic engagement, and personal development. 

 

 


